
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Public Involvement Meetings Set for the Year 2040 Long Range 

Transportation Plan Update 
 
The Montgomery Metropolitan Planning Organization will hold four (4) public involvement 
meeting in February as part of developing the Year 2040 Long Range Transportation Plan 
(LRTP), a planning document that will outline area transportation needs and priorities for the next 
25 years.  The metropolitan area includes portions of Autauga, Elmore and Montgomery Counties 
including the municipalities of Coosada, Deatsville, Millbrook, Montgomery, Pike Road and 
Wetumpka.   
 
You are invited to attend one of several public involvement meeting to be held as follows: 
 

Wetumpka Prattville 
Tuesday, February 17th 

Civic Center Boardroom   
410 South Main St 
5 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 

Thursday, February 12th 
Prattville City Hall 
 101 W. Main St 

  5 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
Montgomery Montgomery 

Monday, February 9th  
Downtown Intermodal Transfer Facility 

Conference Room 
495 Molton Street 

11:30 a.m. – 1 p.m. 

Monday, February 9th  
Downtown Intermodal Transfer Facility 

Conference Room 
495 Molton Street 

  5 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
 
The public involvement meetings will be in “open house” format. A short introduction will begin 
each meeting. Following the introduction, staff and consultants will be available to answer 
questions about the various displays of information to include socioeconomic data, natural 
resources, and other useful information. Comment forms, to be returned by February 20, 2015, 
will be available.  The meetings will provide information on existing and future transportation 
needs and allow residents to comment and work with transportation planning staff for the MPO 
on potential solutions.  Come share your concerns and ideas about transportation and help shape 
the Montgomery metropolitan area’s transportation system. 
 
Additional information is available on the MPO Internet website at www.montgomerympo.org 
under the 2040 LRTP link.  To contact MPO staff, stop by 495 Molton Street, Montgomery, call 
April Delchamps at 625-2734 or Kindell Anderson at 625-2754, or e-mail 
adelchamps@montgomeryal.gov or kanderson@montgomeryal.gov .  If you have any disabilities 
which require special assistance, please contact MPO staff at least 72 hours before the meetings. 


